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COMMENT FORM 
 

Public Information Centre #3 – Open House 
Fruitland- Winona Secondary Plan 
Block 1 Servicing Study 

 
September 21, 2023 

 

The Landowners’ Development Group of Block 1 Servicing Strategy and Urbantech Consulting 
welcomes your comments on the Block 1 Servicing Study. Please email or mail us your completed 
Comment Form to either of the following individuals by October 21, 2023: 

 
 

Angelo Cutaia, P.Eng 
Owner’s 
Representative 
AC III Group Inc. 
Tel: 905-580-6441 
Email: angelocutaia@ac3group.ca 

Rob Merwin, P.Eng 
Consultant Project Manager 
Urbantech Consulting 
2030 Bristol Circle, Suite 105 
Oakville, ON, L6H 0H2 
Tel: 905-829-8818 Ext. 1010 
Email: rmerwin@urbantech.com 

 
 

1. Do you have any comments on the Block 1 Servicing Strategy Process? 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

2. What do you think of the Recommended Watercourse 5 Potential Re-Alignment? 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

3. What do you think of the Recommended Fruitland Road Right of Way? 
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Please use the following space to ask any other questions you may have, and the Study 
Team will provide a response within the following weeks. 
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Thank you for your participation. If you wish to be contacted directly by the Study Team 
in regards to your comments please provide your contact information below. 

 
Name:  

Address:  

City:  

Postal Code:  

Phone:  

Email:  

Information will be collected in accordance with the Municipal Freedom of Information and 
Protection of Privacy Act. With the exception of personal information, all comments will become 
part of the public record. 

The Personal Information in this comment sheet is collected under the authority of Section 13.1 of 
the Environmental Assessment Act and will be used for the purpose of carrying out of this 
study. Questions about the collection of this personal information should be directed to the staff 
member listed above. 


